Republic of tbreriBbilippines
Department of Ehucation

Region VII - Central Visayas
Schools Division of CEBU PROVINCE

Office of the Schools Division
Superintendent

January 9, 2024

DIVISION MEMORANDUM

No. A2 | s. 2024

SUBMISSION OF RECOMENDATIONS FOR BSP NATIONAL LOWER AWARDS
FOR THE YEAR 2024

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Chief Education Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors/District-in-Charge
Elementary/Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. Attached is a Council Memorandum No. 21, s.2023 from Ms. Crislin K. [lustrisimo,
Boy Scouts of the Philippines (BSP) — Cebu Council, Council Scout Executive re
Submission of Recommendations for BSP National Lower Awards for the year 2024.

2. The submission of recommendations or nominations is required in digital format and
should be sent via email to cebucouncilegmail.com not later than January 15, 2024.

3. For reference, you can easily download the BSP National Awards Forms through this
link https://bit.ly/bspcc2024NLA.

4, Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

SENEN PRISCILO P. PAULIN, CESO V
Cﬁchools Division Superintendent
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Address: IPHO Bldg., Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City
Telephone Nos.: (032) 424-9000
Email Address: cebu.province@deped.gov.ph
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Boy Scouts of the Philippines @ Eastern Visayas Region @ CEBU COUNCIL
Location: N. Bacalso Avenue corner Tres de Abril Street, Cebu City
Landline: (032) 261-1402

Email: cebucouncil@gmail.com

Facebook Page: https://www.facebook.com/cebucouncilofficialpage

December 5, 2023

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM

No.

TO

21 7 s. 2023

Division Commissioners

Division Field Commissioners

District Commissioners

School Commissioners

Heads, Elementary and Secondary Private Schools

SUBJECT : SUBMISSION OF RECOMMENDATIONS FOR BSP NATIONAL LOWER AWARDS

FOR THE YEAR 2024

. The Boy Scouts of the Philippines (BSP) values and recognizes the significant contributions

of adult leaders to the scouting movement. The organization has established a system of
awards and recognitions to honor these individuals for their dedication, leadership, and
service. The adult awards in the BSP serve to acknowledge the valuable impact of leaders
who play a crucial role in shaping the experiences of young people.

. All concerned are hereby directed to submit their respective

recommendations/nominations for National Lower Awards for Scout Leaders and
Laypersons for their distinguished and meritorious services rendered in the organization
for the year 2023 and/or earlier for consideration of the National Court of Honor.

. The submission of recommendations or nominations is required in digital format and

should be sent via email to cebucouncil@gmail.com no later than January 15, 2024.

. For your reference, you can easily download the BSP National Award Forms, through this

link https://bit.ly/bspcc2024NLA

. For information, guidance and widest dissemination.

CRISLIN K. ILUSTRISIMO
Council Scout Executive



